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Date:

April 15, 2011

TO: 

All Employees

From:

Hope Berte, Director of Human Resources
Subject: 
Special Open Enrollment Period

Young Adult Coverage to Age 26

In accordance with the Federal Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act   (PPACA), the City of New York will offer all the employees the opportunity to include young adult dependents (up to age 26) under their health benefits coverage with an effective date of July 1, 2011.
Special Open Enrollment period, for the sole purpose of enrolling a young adult dependent under your health benefits coverage, will be held from May 1, 2011 through May 31, 2011.

In order to assist you with understanding the Open Enrollment Period for Young Adults Coverage to Age 26, Human Resources staff will be available to answer your questions and guide you through the enrollment process. We have scheduled the following dates and times for you to meet with the HR staff in Building 1A, Room 204:

   Date:                                           Time:

Tuesday, May 3                        9:30-11:30 

Thursday, May 5                       2:30-4:30 

Monday, May 9                        9:30-11:30

Wednesday, May 11                2:30-4:30 

Tuesday, May 17                       2:30-4:30

Thursday, May 19                      9:30-11:30 

Monday, May 23                      2:30-4:30

Friday, May 27                          9:30-11:30
Please contact HR for an appointment at 718-982-2379 and bring with you whichever of the following documents are applicable: birth certificate, adoption papers, legal guardianship papers etc. 
Instructions and material for enrollment will be available to you through the Human Resources Office. This information can also be obtained on the CUNY OHRM website at http://www.cuny.edu/about/administration/offices/ohrm/university-benefits.html or on the Health Benefits Program website at www.nyc.gov/olr. Once there, select “Health Benefits Program” and then select the pdf entitled “Employee Dependent Enrollment” under “Young Adult Coverage to Age 26 (Federal PPACA)”.
